
  

  

 

 

 
 

14.04.2025 

NIMS/GEN/CR314/04/25 

FINAL REMINDER-NON RE-REGISTRATION 2025-26 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from New Indian Model School! 

As per our records, there is an outstanding fee for your ward for the academic year 2024–25. We 

kindly request you to clear the arrears along with the first installment by April 15th 2025, to ensure 

uninterrupted enrollment. Additionally, students are required to wear their school ID cards to attend 

classes which will be issued once the first term fee is cleared. 

Please note that if the dues are not settled, the seats may be offered to new students. 

We appreciate your cooperation and continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 

Supriya Sehgal 

Principal 


